
 

 

Marshall University  

Joan C. Edwards School of Medicine  

Faculty Council Committee Meeting  

Friday, April 28, 2017  

 

Attendees:   

• Denvir, James  
• Francis, Charles  
• Franks, Adam  
• Gerlach, Jennifer  
• Meadows, Charles  
• Olajide, Adenrele  

 

Opening Presentation:    

• Dr. Olajide: review of faculty council structure and the AAMC faculty standpoint survey. 
• Department chairs should mandate the AAMC faculty standpoint survey.   
• The AAMC faculty standpoint survey is anonymous. 
• Incentivize the individuals who participate in the AAMC faculty standpoint survey (gift 

cards, prizes etc. by each department).  
• Provide a meeting space and time for a faculty wide meeting with Dean Shapiro 

(presenting data), AAMC representative with a roll out date of August or September 
2017.  

• GME (Graduate Medical Education) could assist with prepping faculty for the faculty 
standpoint survey (incentives, suggestions, encouragement with an outline of a plan of 
action by Dean Shapiro).  

Continuation of discussion of the employee satisfaction survey.  

• Dr. Olajide, who is responsible for faculty recruitment?  
• Anticipated roll out date for the faculty standpoint survey? August/September most likely 

to facilitate maximum participation 
• Anticipated date of implementation (8 weeks)?  
• Dr. Olajide requested comments, suggestions regarding the survey.  
• Dr. Denvir inquired as to the next meeting date. 
• Requests made for a doodle poll for choose the most convenient meeting time. 

 


